
 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER             January 16, 2024 
 

Please join us TONIGHT for our Family Math Night from  
6:00 – 7:30. They gym will be an active place for learning and 
engagement and family and fun! 

 

TEMPERANCE/GOOD CITIZENSHIP DAY – Enacted by the state Legislature in 1923, 
Temperance and Good Citizenship Day is a unique, statewide annual event that 
promotes civics education and peaceful citizen engagement. Centerville teachers use 
this opportunity to discuss Community, Citizenship, and Government involvement. 
 

STUDENT SERVICES AVAILABLE – If your child needs special services to 
accommodate learning, and the school has not reached out to you already, please 
connect with us to ensure we are meeting your child’s learning needs. Federal and 
State funds are used to meet students’ needs with Title, LAP, and Hi-Cap funding. We 
are Centerville Strong. 
 

SCHOOL BOARD APPRECIATION – Thank you to our elected School Board members. 
January is the month to reach out and say thank you to our Centerville School Board 
members who volunteer and donate their time; Jess Kayser, Carole Garner, Nancy 
Sizemore, John Rolfe, and Eric Olson are our current board members. Thank you for 
your time and energy that you spend to ensure our District stays Centerville Strong. 
 

END OF QUARTER – 2nd Quarter will end Monday, January 29. Report cards will follow 
on Friday, February 2 hand delivered to families by students. 
 

BOARD MEETING – Tuesday, January 23 @ 6:00 in the East Portable. 
 

JANUARY AWARDS ASSEMBLY – Wednesday, January 24 at 8:00 AM. Join us as we 
celebrate our Character Trait of the Month; Citizenship. We will be recognizing 
students who are respectful of people and property, obeys rules and expectations, are 
understanding and giving to others, who volunteer their time and energy to self and 
others, and are empathetic. 
 

SCHOOL WEBSITE – If you need information about the District, please check out the 
school website at www.centervilleschool.org. Information about policy and procedure, 
along with required contact information is available at your fingertips. 
 

Looking Ahead:  RESCHEDULED FOR Family Math Night, Tuesday, January 30 
End of 2nd quarter, Tuesday, January 30 

POSTPONED – 

JANUARY 30, 2024    6:00 – 7:30 


